
 

RELIEF LINE LOCAL SEGMENT PUBLIC MEETING

We invite you to attend a public meeting to learn more 
about the work on the Relief Line Local Segment.

In July 2016, Toronto City Council approved a preferred alignment and station 
locations for the Relief Line (Pape to Downtown via Queen/Eastern) subject 
to assessment of an additional alignment within a local segment on Carlaw. 
The purpose of this public meeting will be to present the technical work 
completed to support evaluation of local segment options and discuss the 
preferred alignment.

The City of Toronto’s City Planning Division, together with the TTC, is planning 
a new rapid transit line to connect the Yonge-University-Spadina Subway 
downtown to the Bloor-Danforth Subway east of the Don River.

RELIEF LINE

For more information and to submit online comments, please visit reliefline.ca. Meetings  
are wheelchair accessible, contact us if you require other accessibility accommodations.

City of Toronto  TransitTO@toronto.ca  tel: 416-338-2848  fax: 416-392-1591 www.toronto.ca/TransitTO

Wednesday, April 5

Morse Street  

Public School 

180 Carlaw Avenue

6:30 pm – 8:30 pm 

Presentation begins  

at 7:00 pm.


